Nechako Fisheries Conservation Program Independent Member:
Part-time contractual position

The Nechako Fisheries Conservation Program Technical Committee (NFCP) is charged with the
responsibility for conserving salmon resources of the Nechako River, BC, through
implementation of an annual program of activities. This committee is made up of one
Independent Member and technical representatives from Fisheries and Oceans Canada, the BC
Ministry of Water, Land and Air Protection and Alcan Primary Metal — British Columbia.

Expressions of interest are being accepted for the position of Independent Member. The position
of Independent Member requires a commitment of approximately 20 to 30 days per year. There
are approximately 10 meetings per year; most of which are in Vancouver or Prince George, BC.
The NFCP is undergoing a series of changes to adapt the existing program to current and
expected future needs. The Independent Member will play a key role in that process. Strong
facilitation and communication skills are required as well as previous experience with watershed
or stewardship planning processes. A strong technical background in one or more of the general
fields of freshwater fisheries, salmon biology, fish habitat, and hydrology is desirable. The
position is for one year, renewable upon mutual consent of all parties.

Expressions of interest with resume should be mailed to:
Nechako Fisheries Conservation Program,

P.O. Box 2551,

Vanderhoof, BC V0I 3A0.

Telephone enquiries can be directed to:

Byron Nutton, Fisheries and Oceans Canada, (250) 561-5532,
Don Cadden, Water Land and Air Protection, (250) 914-6615, or
Justus Benckhuysen, Alcan (250) 567-5105

Closing date for receipt of applications February 15, 2005.

http://www.NFCP.org



